
SGT Meeting  
Minutes 

Stephens County High School 
Wednesday, April 24, 2019 

1:30 P.M. 
 

The committee agreed upon a date and time for 
open house for the upcoming school year.  It will be 
held on July 30, 2019 from 4:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 
The Committee heard from Ms. Jessica Simmons 
about the need for a form for Non-traditional 
services that would reflect the agreement between 
the school and students when a student takes a 
course in an off-campus setting.  The committee 
voted unanimously to approve the form. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:15 in the afternoon. 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
Scott Kersh, Principal 

 


